
	

The Cherhill Village Hall Committee has been considering for 
some time the possibility of replacing the current Village Hall 
which is now over 40 years old. The present Hall has many 
shortcomings: there's a lack of parking, it is not suitable for a 
number of modern day uses and the capacity is so limiting 
that new users are being turned away. An opportunity has 
recently arisen for building a new Village Hall for Cherhill. 
 
The Ainslie family have very generously offered to donate a 
piece of land on condition that it is used exclusively as the site 
for a new Village Hall. The piece of land in question is at the 
junction of Park Lane and the A4. If the relocation does go 
ahead the site of the current Hall would be available for re-
development. 
 
Any scheme will have to take into account the very sensitive 
nature of the site and provide substantial car parking 
 
A Steering Group has been formed and the Project is likely to 
take 3 to 5 years.	
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